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Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence for Asia-Pacific - Online Training Course on 5G Mobile data – The 
Beginning of AI Smart Society, 16 - 27 May 2022 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online training course on “5G Mobile data – The 
Beginning of AI Smart Society”, to be conducted from 16 - 27 May 2022. This training is organized jointly by 
the International Telecommunication Union and Advanced Level Telecom Training Centre, India - Centre of 
Excellence, as part of the Wireless and Fixed Broadband training programme under the auspices of the ITU 
Centres of Excellence for Asia-Pacific region. The training will be delivered online in English through the ITU 
Academy portal. 
 
This online training course aims to support participants understanding on the concept of ubiquitous 
connectivity according to the target set by the Broadband Commission for Sustainable Development 2025, 
key considerations of the current and future ecosystem of the mobile data including 5G Mobile data 
core/aggregation/access network, technological development of 3GPP and non 3GPP and key features of 5G 
new radio. 
 
This training is primarily targeted at executives, managers, engineers and technical staff from regulators, 
policy makers, telecom operators, academia and government organizations. 
 
Detailed information of this training course is described in the course outline, which can be downloaded from 
the ITU Academy portal at the following link https://academy.itu.int/training-courses/full-catalogue/5g-
mobile-data-beginning-ai-smart-society  
 
Registration should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 13 May 2022.  
 
Mr. Sean Sharidz Doral (sean.doral@itu.int) from the ITU and Mr. H K Dixit (dikshithk@rediffmail.com) from 
ALTTC, are at your disposal, should you need any additional information. 
 
We look forward to your active participation in this training course. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Atsuko Okuda 
Regional Director 
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